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Open House at New Education Center
– Evergreen Audubon
2-3 minutes

Come and check
out our new location and learn about all the programs and events
we are planning for the coming months! We are hosting an open
house on Saturday, January 28th from 11am to 2pm at the
Education Center located at 29997 Buffalo Park Road. Our
classrooms will be open and volunteers will be conducting fun
activities for all ages. We’ll also be hosting some guided nature
walks on the trails at Alderfer Three Sisters Open Space.

If you are a teacher in public or private school, preschool, or
homeschool you can get all the details about the environmental
education programs we are now offering for your students in preK
through high school. If you are a scout leader or have a child in
girl or boy scouts, bring your kids along and get information about
opportunities for your troops. We offer programs that were
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developed to specifically support a variety of nature related
patches and badges scouts can earn. If you’ve got a young
naturalist in your family, we are now providing nature themed
birthday parties held at the Education Center or the Nature
Center on Lake Evergreen.

In addition to group programs, we are offering a variety of
activities for children and adults. Every Tuesday Starting January
31st, children in grade 1-6 can participate in our after-school
program at the Education Center. We’ll have registration forms
available online and at the open house. This summer we will be
providing summer day camp experiences for children from 5 to
10 years old. Of course we also offer a spectrum of programs for
adults throughout the year such as monthly guided bird walks. All
the details about scheduling these programs will be available at
the open house.

We are so excited about the programs we are going to be
offering from our new location and want to share them with you
so join us on the 28th  to get a tour of the education center, walk
the trails with a naturalist, and chat with our staff and volunteers
about what we have to offer.

Open House at New Education Center – Evergreen Audubon about:reader?url=https://www.evergreenaudubon.org/open-house-at...

2 of 2 1/25/19, 11:54 AM


